
What a Healthy Spring it has been!  

Quarterly Newsletter — Spring 2006 

QproQ Engineering, Inc. would  
like to thank our clients for their 
continued business and sup-
port.  We value each client and 
recognize you as the key to our 
success. 
               With Sincere Thanks, 

 

Contact Info 
Administrative & New Projects 
James A. Kerns, P.E. 
Mobile: 570-822-7039 
JamesK@QproQ.com 
 
In-Progress Projects 
James A. Kerns, P.E. 
JamesK@QproQ.com 
Nathan C. Tollinger, P.E.  
NathanT@QproQ.com 
David W. Johns, P.E. 
DavidJ@QproQ.com 
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Client Projects Profile 
Commercial 
Ecclesiastical  
Development 
Government 
HealthCare 
Manufacturing 
Residential 
K-12 Schools 
Higher Education 

Services 
Structural Design & Analysis 
Special Structures Design 
Condition Surveys 
Existing Structures Evaluation 
Feasibility Studies 
OSHA Load Capacity Ratings 
Bridge Load Capacity Ratings 
Equipment Foundations 
HVAC Equipment Supports 
Medical Equipment Supports 
Building Construction Plans 
Bridge Construction Plans 
Test Boring Plans 
Land Development Plans 
Stormwater Management Plans 
Soil Erosion Plans 
Construction Specifications 
Construction Cost Estimates 
Contractor Bid Review 
Construction Phase Observation 
Technical Reports 
Value Engineering 

Q p r o Q  E n g i n e e r i n g ,  I n c .   
1 8 7  N o r t h  M a i n  S t r e e t   
W i l k e s - B a r r e ,  P A   1 8 7 0 2 - 4 4 2 5      
P h o n e : ( 5 7 0 )  8 2 3 - 9 9 3 5   F a x : ( 5 7 0 )  8 2 3 - 8 7 7 3  

Spring 2006 has turned out to be quite healthy for the QproQ staff. Our first beneficial 
dose of  medicine started by assisting with  Information Management Suite renovations 
at the Philadelphia Veterans Affairs Medical Center followed by  RTU replacements at 
the Lehigh Valley Hospital. Our healthcare highlight for the quarter was the award of a 
prime design consultant open-end contract at the Tampa VA Medical Center. We hear 
that a measured quantity of Florida sunshine does wonders for the complexion. Another 
RTU installation at the Butler VAMC, and Education & Administration Additions and 
Renovations at the Philadelphia VAMC have resulted in a hale and hearty spring for the 
Firm. 

We’ve heard that heavy lifting is good for one’s health. In that regard, we have been 
doing our share for manufacturers. Projects ranging from equipment replacements to 
building additions and renovations have kept us busy at Cargill Meat Solutions, Dial 
Corporation, Fairchild Semiconductor Corporation, First Quality Nonwovens, Inc., Gen-
tex Corporation, George Weston Bakeries, Inc., Lucent Technologies, Inc., Magee 
Rieter Automotive Systems, and Wise Snacks, Inc. 

Finally, we are assisting with preservation of a historic bridge that we will update you on 
in future issues. Look for our feature article in the June 2006 PE Reporter published by 
the Pennsylvania Society of Professional Engineers.  

Wishing you all the best. 




